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City of Bothell'

CITY OF BOTHELL
LODGING TAX ADVISORY BOARD

MEETING CANCELLATION NOTICE - FEBRUARY 16, 2021

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the regular Lodging Tax Advisory Board meeting of February
16, 2021 has been cancelled.

This notice provides the 24-hour notice required by the State Open Public Meetings Act and is not
required by law to be published. If you have any questions, please contact the City Clerk at (425)
806-6151.

[s/ Laura Hathaway
Laura Hathaway, CMC

City Clerk
Dated: 02/15/2021

Emailed: City Council
Bothell Reporter
Seattle Times
Woodinville Weekly
Posted:  City of Bothell Web site






